
 

 16th May 2025 

Reception: Leila 

Year: 1: Eleanor 

Year 2: Lousha 

Year 3: Darcy 

Year 4: Declan 

Year 5: Heidi 

Year 6: All of Year 6! 

Weekly Attendance 

 

Book Amnesty 

Please have a look at home for any 

reading or Read Write Inc books 

you can find and return them to 

school. We have a shortage in some 

of our reading stages, so any books 

you can return would be greatly  

appreciated. 

 

Year 6 

Well done to all of our Year 6 pupils for their efforts during this week's 

SATs. They have diligently approached each assessment with a super 

attitude and have tried their absolute best. We were so proud. Year 6 

enjoyed an ice-cream as a reward for all their hard work. 

Bishop Auckland Girls Cup Winners 

Congratulations to 3 of our pupils- Ella Britton, Lillie-Mae Richardson and 

Emma Wallace- whose girls football team, Bishop Auckland Girls, were the 

winners of the Flamingo Land football tournament competition with an 

impressive 11-1 win. They were presented with this enormous              

trophy- well done! 

School Lottery 

Tickets are available weekly for our school lottery.  

Tickets cost just £1. All profits go to our school 

Local cash prize every week, chance to win the £25,000 jackpot! 

Please find the details below: 


